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1034. Mr N J J van R Koornhof (Cope) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

 

Whether the SA Revenue Service has rendered any services at the 

Waterkloof Air Force Base airport since 1 January 2010; if so, what are the 

relevant details?         

 

NW1260E 

 

REPLY: 

 

Yes. South African Revenue Service (SARS) has rendered services at the 

Waterkloof Air Force base since 01 January 2010 as and when they are 

officially requested to do so.  Where appropriate, persons arriving at the 

Waterkloof Air Force base are required to make declarations on the 

prescribed customs form.   

 

In the case of Flight JA 9900, although Customs officers were not present 

when the flight landed, within hours all passengers were required to make the 

necessary Customs declarations in the relevant Customs forms.  All Customs 

requirements were complied with on departure.  


